[image: ]
			VED International School, Vadodara

Date:- 12/06/2024



Announcement for Pre-Primary and STD I to VIII

Dear Parents,

Subject: Important Notice: Timely Drop-off Policy Reminder.

As we strive to maintain a safe and organized environment for all our students,
we would like to remind you of our school's policy regarding drop-off times.
It is crucial for the smooth functioning of our school day that all students arrive
on time. Therefore, we kindly request that you ensure your ward is dropped off
punctually according to the designated school timings.

Please note that latecomers will not be allowed to enter the school premises
once classes have commenced. This policy is implemented to minimize
disruptions to the learning process and to ensure the safety and security of all
our students.

We understand that unforeseen circumstances may arise occasionally, but we
urge you to make every effort to adhere to the specified drop-off times.
Consistent tardiness not only affects your child's education but also impacts the
entire class.

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated, as it contributes to the
overall efficiency and effectiveness of our educational environment.

Regards,

Ms.Upinder Kaur Ahluwalia
Principal
VED INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL
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